Dear City & County of Swansea,

I would be grateful if you could transfer this message to the person who conducts Freedom of Information reviews through the medium of Welsh, as well as the person who's responsible for the Welsh Language Scheme.

I'm writing to ask for an internal review of the way you've dealt with my Freedom of Information request 'Monitoring Welsh street names'. You were clearly asked for all the information regarding your monitoring, as required in your language scheme.

I DO NOT GIVE COPYRIGHT PERMISSION TO TRANSLATE OR SUMMARISE THIS COMMUNICATION IN ENGLISH. I WILL CHARGE £200 FOR ANY UNAUTHORISED TRANSLATION OR SUMMARY. IT IS PERMITTED TO QUOTE THIS COMMUNICATION IN WELSH MEDIUM DOCUMENTS ONLY FOR THE PURPOSE OF RESPONDING TO THE REQUEST. THESE CONDITIONS CORRESPOND TO YOUR PLEDGE IN YOUR WELSH LANGUAGE SCHEME.

The full history of my Freedom of Information request and all correspondence is available online at the following address: https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/cy/request/monitro enwau strydoedd cymraeg

Yours faithfully, C Davies

Please send all responses to this request to the following e-mail address: request-254006-63935c70@whatdotheyknow.com

Disclaimer: This message, and any responses you provide, will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies: https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/cy/help/officers

If you, as a Freedom of Information Officer, find this service useful, ask your Web Manager to contact us from your organisation's Freedom of Information page.